
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Windsor            Term:   Summer Term 1             

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

In English, we have been writing about 

our trips into the community and our 

workshops with visitors. Students have 

been communicating well with a range 

of people. We were lucky enough to 

have Fink Kitchen visiting us. We worked 

with James and Lewis from Fink Kitchen, 

to make yummy halloumi wraps.  

As you know, we have been working 

very hard as a team, towards the 

Agricultural Challenge. During the final, 

we spoke to the judges about our work. 

We won third prize overall. We won first 

prize for our scare crow (partly thanks to 

Louise singing ‘let it go’ from Frozen, and 

making the judges smile! We also won 

first prize for our collage, which we 

worked hard on.  

We went to a farm in Enborne to feed 

the animals and were able to talk about 

what we saw. 

Windsor class have been working 

devolping our positional language skills 

in maths this term. We have been giving 

each other instructutions to move 

around the room, as well as 

programming our beebots. 

We have also been practicing our 

money skills in our snack shop lessons, 

and when we buy our cooking 

ingredients in the supermarket.  

We have also been practicing 

measuring and reading recipes in 

cooking, and made a tasty hedgehog 

cake for the competition/  

In PSHE, we have been thinking about 

anti bullying and how to say no, if 

someone does something that we don’t 

like.  

Our year 11’s have been familiarising 

themselves with Post 16, and have been 

lucky enough to take part in P.E lessons 

  

                                                      

 

 

 

  
 

Dates & Points to remember:  



 

      

in the Sports hall. Everyone is very 

relaxed and happy at Post 16 and will 

do really well there in September.  

We hope you have a lovely half term. 

We are looking forward to lots of 

exciting trips and activities in June. 

 
 

5th June –  Snelsmore. 

12th June – Donnington Park 

22nd June Sports Day – details to follow. 

5th July – pizza making workshop at Pizza Express 

10th July – trip to The Craven arms to toast our 

Year 11’s 

 


